
**Feeding Programs**   
Our ongoing efforts to feed the children and their parents con8nue to bear fruit. Just as 
Jesus provided for the needs of the hungry, we have had the privilege of serving many 
families in our area. The smiles on the faces of the children remind us of the light we 
bring as we share both food and the Good News. 
 
**Growth in Fellowship**   
We are excited to welcome two new families to our fellowship, adding a total of 10 
members to our community! These wonderful individuals have joined us as a direct 
result of our Healing Crusade mee8ngs, and we are blessed to have them among us. 
 
**Upcoming Events**   
Mark your calendars! We have important dates ahead: 
- **Healing Crusade Mee8ngs:** Another session is scheduled for December 19-20 in 
Barangay Himaya. We are eager to con8nue our mission of healing and hope in the area. 
- **Church Anniversary & Thanksgiving:** Join us on December 22 as we celebrate our 
church anniversary and give thanks for all that God has done in our midst. It will be a 
day of joy and reflec8on. 
 
**Season of Giving**   
This month brings a special opportunity to spread love and generosity. We are excited 
to pray and plan for more Healing Crusade mee8ngs and our Christmas giZ-giving 
ini8a8ve scheduled for December 25-31, where we aim to bless 150 families in need.  
 
To make this happen, we need to purchase 10 sacks of rice, noodles, canned goods, and 
other essen8al items. We are praying for provision of $750 to $1500 to ensure we can 
meet the needs of all the families we want to bless. 
 
**Prayer Requests**   
We ask for your prayers for the upcoming events: 
- That many will come to know Jesus through the Healing Crusade mee8ngs. 
- For unity and joy as we prepare for our church anniversary. 
- For provision and the generosity to meet the needs of the families during our giZ-
giving outreach. 
 
Thank you for being a part of this ministry and for con8nuing to support us through your 
prayers and contribu8ons. Together, we are making a difference in our community and 
drawing more souls to the love of God. 
 
With gra8tude and love, Bishop Christopher Samonte. 


